
 
 
Att:                                2024-09-02 
To whom it might concern   
 
 
 
Hazardous substances - Statement of compliance 
 
 
 
 
 
Confirmation 
 
Dahrén Sweden AB can confirm that all delivered material meets the EU Regulation 2019/1021 (POP) after 
September 2022. Also the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) published final rules from January 6, 2021 
under Toxic Substances Control Act (TSCA) Section 6(h) as none of the restricted five persistent, bio 
accumulative, and toxic (PBT) chemicals are contained in the material. All products and packaging are free from 
PFAS, Halogens or substances stated in European RoHS 2 Directive 2011/65, RoHS 3 Directive 2015/863/EU as 
well as for REACH updated SVHC list of June 27, 2024.  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Best Regards, 
AB Dahréntråd AB 
 
 

 
Kaj Sjunnesson 
Quality & Environmental Manager 
 
Phone: +46 (0)512 300 393 
kaj.sjunnesson@dahrengroup.com 


